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Body:

Your 12-page OMG (One Man, or Woman, Gang) Full Rundown White Paper is 
Ready - it's on this page, after you sign up for tomorrow's Elephant 
in the Room: OMG Webinar of the century - about the center of the page 
where it says OMG Breaking News and Events:

LINK

(Please note: Once you sign up for the webinar, each day's exciting 
previews and big bonus updates will be sent directly to your email!)

Here's the rundown:

Did you know that harnessing search engine lightning - SEO is the 
jargon, Search Engine Optimization, is a $80,000,000,000. That's 80 
multiplied by BILLION with a B.

That's PER YEAR. And that's in the US alone. And the number is going 
up and up.

And it's all work product that's can be provided by anybody. Once they 
know the secrets. The secrets that countless iterations of the Yellow 
pages promising to provide SEO...

...When the "big boys" of your local market can't spell SEO...

...Even though the "big boys" siphon thousands of dollars per month 
out of your local market, running the the roofer, personal trainer 
you're trying to work out with ragged. 

That's not a made up story. Mike Long and Greg Morrison have a client 
stuck in just that situation. Now Darren makes close to $30,000 per 
month... 

...In a town of 40,000 people! That's around $.75 per person PER MONTH 
in their whole home town!

#BOOM!

LINK

Make sure to mark down Tomorrow's 8 PM Eastern, 5 PM Pacific, 1 AM
London webinar, because it's time to make 2019 your VERY best year.

One more piece of advice - nobody wants to be a sucker, that is for 
sure...



...But at the same time, nobody ever changed their stars by being a 
cynic.

A big reveal on the webinar is a highly replicable website that 
generates 5-figures per month in website traffic - according to the 
independent web traffic research company, SEM Rush.

That's why I dialed up this very special OMG State of Digital 
Marketing webinar for you - because people have been wondering if 
being a digital marketing agent is still wide open in 2019.

LINK

See you on the webinar!
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